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Ref:Sch/Visits & Activities/Come To Lunch/2024-25 Y1 MAR 

13th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y1 – Come To Lunch With Your Child – Wednesday 12th March 

 

We are inviting 30 parents of children in Y1 to come and have either a cooked dinner or a packed lunch with their 

children. To apply for a place, please complete the SurveyMonkey form below by Sunday 23rd February. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ComeToLunchInfants 

 

Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis; all requests for a place need to be sent in by Sunday 23rd 

February.  Confirmation and further details of how to make payment will be sent via Parentmail. Due to space and 

time restrictions we can only allow one place per child. Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate any younger 

siblings.  

 

If you are allocated a place and are having a cooked lunch, £3.00 payment will be required by Monday 3rd March. If 

we do not receive your payment by this date your place will be offered to someone else on the waiting list.  

 

On Wednesday 12th March please come to reception at 12:00 to sign in and join your child for lunch in our hall.  We 

look forward to welcoming you to what’s always been a popular event.  We regret we cannot allow parents to stay 

on the premises after they have eaten. 

 

In line with our safeguarding policy, and as we do not have permission for all children, please do not take any photos 

whilst on the premises. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Jasmine Hurst  

Finance Officer 
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